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12 April 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
Playground improvement and upgrading
To continue our rolling programme we plan to, during the summer holidays, bring the outdoor learning area up to the same high standard that we have all been enjoying in our indoor environment.
The cost for this project will be some £30,000, which will be paid from our building fund, to which you contribute so generously already. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The St Patrick’s Dance raised more than £600 and we are looking forward to you supporting our Summer Ball in June.  All monies raised will also go towards this project.
We will make plans available in the school during the summer term for you to have a look at.
It will be quite exciting and we are sure that the children will really enjoy and benefit from their new surroundings.
We wish you a happy and holy Easter break.
Your Governing Board

‘Growing with Jesus’
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